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SUMMARY OF REPORT: 

A presentation will be made to Committee Members to provide them with an update on progress 
in establishing the new commissioning arrangements for healthcare which will be fully operational 
from 1 April 2013. 

 
This will include: 

• Progress in setting up the National Commissioning Board and transition from the Strategic 
Health Authority and PCT Clusters. 

• The new commissioning arrangements for specialised services and other directly 
commissioned services such as Health Visiting 

• Progress in establishing and authorising the new Clinical Commissioning Groups 

• Key strategic issues for North Central London and how they will be taken forward in the 
new arrangements 

• Arrangements for liaison with Health and Wellbeing Boards and Overview and Scrutiny 
Committees. 

• An opportunity to ask questions 

 

 

CONTACT OFFICER:  
Peter Coles 
Interim Delivery Director NHS Commissioning Board, London 
 

RECOMMENDATIONS: The Committee is asked to note the progress on establishing the new 
commissioning arrangements. 

 

 
DATE:  26th February 2013 

 
  


